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OFFICE OF CAMPUS PLANNING & OPERATIONS 

 

 
December 28, 2021 
 

ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW BOARD MEETING NOTIFICATION 
 
Dear Chautauquan, 
 
The owner of 32 Waugh Avenue, (Maxine Awner) in the Mixed Core District is coming 
before the Architectural Review Board with plans to demolish an existing carport and 
front entrance stoop and construct a new front porch that will encroach upon 
Chautauqua Institution Property. Therefore, this project requires an Architectural Review 
Board review.  
 
Variances/Requests being considered: 
 

1) Partial demolition – remove the existing carport on the west side of the house; 
(ALU 6.11) 

 
2) Construct a new front porch along Waugh Ave. that will encroach upon 

Chautauqua Institution property by 1’-2” on the west and 11” on the east; (ALU 
4.3.6) 

 
 
You are receiving this notification because your property is approximately within 150’ of 
the proposed project site. 
 

Plans for this project may be reviewed online at Architecture Review Board (ARB) News 

and Notes - Chautauqua Institution (chq.org) 
 
The Architectural Review Board will meet on Thursday February 3, 2022, at 12:00 PM 
via Zoom conference. See instructions for joining this conference below. Please submit 
any comments that you may have in writing for the Architectural Review Board’s 
consideration. E-mails are preferred and may be submitted to John Shedd at 
arb@ciweb.org until 12:00 noon on February 2, 2022. 
 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83326374805 

 

Meeting ID: 833 2637 4805 
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PO Box 28 / Chautauqua, NY 14722-0028 
716.357.6245 / 716.357.9014 (fax) 

ARB@chq.org • chq.org 
 

 

+16468769923,,83326374805# US (New York) 13126266799,,83326374805# US 

+(Chicago) 

 

Dial by your location 

        +1 646 876 9923 US (New York) 

        +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago) 

        +1 301 715 8592 US (Washington DC) 

        +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose) 

        +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma) 

        +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston) 

        +1 408 638 0968 US (San Jose) 

Meeting ID: 833 2637 4805 

Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/kcZwsQrIJQ 

 

 

 

 

 
John L. Shedd, AIA 
Vice President of Campus Planning and Operations 
jshedd@CHQ.org | o: 716.357.6245 

 
Chautauqua Institution 

 
PO Box 28 | 1 Ames Ave.  

Chautauqua, NY 14722 

chq.org | assembly.chq.org 

Office Phone: 716.357.6245 

Fax: 716.357.9014 
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